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AUC.26/09 AUDIT SERVICES PROGRESS REPORT



(Non Key Decision)

Portfolio
Finance and Performance Management

Subject Matter

Pursuant to Minute AUC.26/09, consideration was given to a reference from the Audit Committee drawing the Executive's attention to the concerns raised by the Committee with regard to the delays in respect of replacing the MASS database for Asset Management and progressing the enhancement of the role of the External Funding Officer.  A copy of the minute extract was circulated. 

The Chairman of the Audit Committee reported that the Executive's attention had been drawn to the delays in respect of replacing the MASS database for Asset Management and the enhancement of the role of the External Funding Officer.

The Director of Corporate Services reported that external funding had been highlighted as a significant area of risk to the authority and the requirement to enhance the role of the External Funding Officer would be dealt with as part of the Transformational Programme.

Summary of options rejected

Nil

DECISION

That the reference from the Audit Committee be received, it being noted that the implementation of the MASS database was currently being progressed by Officers and the enhancement of the role of the External Funding Officer would be dealt with as part of the Transformational Programme.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to a reference from the Audit Committee.







